
 

BALACLAVA’S ANNUAL TERRY FOX RUN 

Dear Balaclava Families, 

On Thursday, September 27, 2018, the students of Balaclava will 

participate in our annual Terry Fox Run.  Our run will begin at 

2:00pm and end at 3:00pm. (Raindate: Friday, September 28) 

This year we hope to collect $2 from each student participating in 

the run.  We will not be collecting pledges.  Please donate “A 

toonie for Terry” in support of the Marathon of Hope and cancer 

research.   

All donations to be received no later than Friday, September 28, 

2018. 

This heroic Canadian is gone but we would like to continue his legacy as it is 

a journey that Canadians will never forget. 
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THURSDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 27 

2:00-3:00PM  
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FRIDAY SEPTEMBER 28 

2: 
 

NO PLEDGES THIS 

YEAR 

 

BRING IN A TOONIE 

FOR TERRY! 

 

GO BOBCATS!  

GRRRR! 

 

 

 

        Sarah DeLong and Cathy Barrett 


